
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am writing this cover letter in support of my application to the Graduate Traineeship 
Programme at Byrne Wallace. I am currently in the final year of my degree, Law LLB in TU 
Dublin. Picking a degree and subsequent career is a huge decision, but thankfully I am sure 
I’ve made the correct choice. I was drawn to study law as I found it so interesting and engaging, 
as it affects not only every citizen, but almost every aspect of our lives. Furthermore the 
evolving nature of the law itself fascinated me.  
 
I was initially drawn to ByrneWallace LLP due to the wide range of practice areas within the 
firm. An opportunity to rotate between different departments during the traineeship I believe 
is an invaluable experience, as a trainee solicitor the opportunity to discover my strengths in 
different areas of practice is very important to me. The chance to support senior solicitors and 
partners in various practice areas is hugely valuable, as I’ve read about and researched the 
trainee role in ByrneWallace it is clear that there is consistent mentorship throughout the 
traineeship. 
 
Regards, 
Megan. 


